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I support the proposed changes in the draft general National Pollutant Disposal Elimination System
(NPDES) feedlot permit and draft general State Disposal System (SDS) feedlot permit. I would also
like to see stronger limits and robust enforcement. This is an issue of both local and global concern.
Locally, groundwater pollution from feedlots makes well water unsafe to drink in a huge number of
farming communities. Globally, waste runoff from mismanaged feedlots pollutes rivers, streams,
wetlands, lakes and other bodies of water and damages ecosystems far downstream from the
location of the feedlots themselves. 

Thank you for your work on this issue.


